Extract from Hansard

[COUNCIL - Tuesday, 8 September 2009] p6378c-6378c Hon Dr Sally Talbot; Hon Donna Faragher

WEDGE ISLAND AND GREY SETTLEMENT LEASES — TASK FORCE

834. Hon SALLY TALBOT to the Minister for Environment:

I refer to the minister's previous response to a question from me in March this year about the future of the leases at Wedge Island and Grey settlement.

- (1) Has the minister reconvened the task force established by the previous government?
- (2) If yes to (1), has the task force commenced its meetings?
- (3) If not, why not?

Hon DONNA FARAGHER replied:

I thank the member for the question.

(1)-(3) No, I have not re-established that task force. I have met with the various groups and I am currently considering it. I will be discussing it with my colleagues.